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DEAR Council,

At Cal Anderson Park in Seattle on Earthday,
I photographed the Cork Infill that Seattle has tried as an alternative to Crumb Rubber.
It seems to be working fine.

In fact this alternative includes additional padding which protects better against concussions.

Please observe and include this photo in the record.

Please err on the side of safety.

Thank you!

Janet Way
SPS
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